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Mass Times 
Mondays at 9:00 a.m. at Holy Family Church, Moncton 

Wednesdays at 9:00 a.m. at Immaculate Heart of Mary Church, Riverview 
Fridays at 2:00 p.m. at Peoples Park Tower Chapel, Moncton 

Saturdays Sundays 
4:00 p.m. at Holy Ghost Church 
7:00 p.m. at Holy Family Church 

  8:30 a.m. at St. Jude’s Church  
10:30 a.m. at Immaculate Heart of Mary Church 

Private confessions at Immaculate Heart of Mary on Saturday afternoons from 1:00 – 1:30 p.m. 
 

Welcome to Our Parish!  

 

 

If you are new to our church or just visiting, we are pleased to have you share in this 
celebration of the Eucharist!  If you would like to join our parish, you can 

do so online on our website (www.setmoncton.com) or registration 
forms are available at the parish office, 386-6178! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Daily Readings (July 2nd – July 8th, 2018) 
Monday Amos 2:6-10, 13-16  Matthew 8:18-22 

Tuesday  (St. Thomas) Ephesians 2:19-22  John 20:24-29 

Wednesday Amos 5:14-15, 21-24   Matthew 8:28-34 

Thursday Amos 7:10-17  Matthew 9:1-8 

Friday  Amos 8:4-6, 9-12  Matthew 9:9-13 

Saturday   Amos 9:11-15  Matthew 9:14-17 

Sunday (14th Sunday in OT) Ezekiel 2:3-5 2 Corinthians 12:7-10 Mark 6:1-6 

13th Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 
July 1st, 2018 

We pray for all who are grieving and especially today, we pray for the families and friends 
of Lisa Marie Smith, sister of Cindy Woodman, for those who mourn Huberte (Hubie) Barr, 
for those who will dearly miss Gregory Boyd, for those grieving the loss of Margaret Burns 
and for those who loved and will miss Clara Graham, sister of Dan Lunney.    

 

We also pray for all those who are sick and for their caregivers and at this time especially, 
we pray for Bill Connor and for Paul Berry, son of Garth and Simone Berry, 
 

http://www.setmoncton.com/


Liturgies for the week of July 2nd – July 8th, 2018 

Peoples Park Tower Chapel 

Friday, July 6th  2:00 p.m. Frances Daley – Francis Nugent 

Holy Ghost Church   

 Saturday, July 7th  4:00 p.m. Claudette Langelier – Winnie Smith 

Holy Family Church 

 Monday, July 2nd  9:00 a.m. Clara Close – Al Close 

 Saturday, July 7th  7:00 p.m. In thanksgiving for Sienna Mendonsa – Winston, Jennifer, Sheldon 
and Sharon 

St. Jude’s Church 

Sunday, July 8th  8:30 a.m. Special Intention – A parishioner 

Immaculate Heart of Mary Church 

 Wednesday, July 4th  9:00 a.m. Jim Fleming – Liliana and Gordon Trail 

         Sunday, July 8th 10:30 a.m. Ulrich Willy Arndt – Elizabeth Arndt 
 

Food Basket Challenge 
Holy Ghost and Immaculate Heart of 
Mary Snacks for the children (juice packs, 

applesauce, pudding cups, children's yogurt) 
St. Jude’s - Cereals, pancake mix/syrup, peanut 
butter, sandwich fixings - mayo, ketchup, mustard, 
relish, jams, cheese wiz, granola bars and cookies for 
the little ones.  
Holy Family - instant rice, powdered coffee creamer; 
beef bouillon, canned or powdered milk and juice 
boxes and margarine for the House of Nazareth.   

“Do not neglect to do good and 
to share what you have; God is 
pleased by sacrifices of that 
kind.”                   Hebrews 13:16 
. 

When we are sharing what we have with others 
we are demonstrating fellowship. It could be 
through kind deeds or maybe just sitting down 
and talking with someone. Fellowship with 
another person (like our relationship with God)  
doesn't just happen; an effort has to be made! 

 
 

Vacation Bible School 2018! 
Fun, hands-on Bible learning for children! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 One memorable Bible point each day! 

 Fun learning through music, keeping children (and 
adults) singing about God! 

 Scripture brought to life through storytelling, 
experiments and activities! 

 God sightings – getting kids to actively watch for God 
and recognize that he’s working in their lives! 

 
This year’s theme: 

Shipwrecked: Rescued by Jesus! 
 

 

      Please give to whatever  
speaks to your heart.  

 
 Men’s Rite of Passage Retreat  

(Fall 2018) - $1200 
 Retreat for Young Adults 

(Broadleaf Guest Ranch, 
November 2018) - $3000 

 
Vacation Bible School  

monies received – thank you! 
 

Working dryer received –  
thank you!! 

 
Working sewing machines  -

overwhelming response – thank you!! 



34th Annual Papal Site Mass 
The Knights of Columbus of Moncton sends out an invitation to all for the Annual Papal 
Site Mass.  Come and help us celebrate the 34th anniversary of Saint Pope John Paul II’s 
visit to Moncton.  There will be a bilingual recital of the Rosary at the Prayer Garden at 

10:00 a.m. followed by a procession to the Papal Site for the 11:00 a.m. celebration of the 
Mass.  Following the Mass, there will be a family BBQ at the Prayer Garden.  This celebration will be on Saturday, 

September 15th.  If it rains, the celebration will be at the Notre Dame de Grace Church (854 Mountain Rd). 
 

Jim and Hazel Hendriks would like to invite you to an Open House at the Dan Bohan Centre on 
Saturday, July 7th as they celebrate their 

60th Wedding Anniversary! 
The Open House will be held from 2:00 to 4:00 p.m.   

Best Wishes only, please. 
 

Pilgrimage to Cap-de-la-Madeleine and Sainte Anne de Beaupré 
This pilgrimage is set for October 12th-15th, 2018 and is out of Charlottetown, 
P.E.I. with a pick-up in Salisbury, NB. Cost and itinerary details can be attained 
from Gary Clow at 902-569-3945 or by email at garyclow42@gmail.com.  

 
RCIA stands for “Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults”. RCIA requires a modest commitment in time but we think 

you will find the process a lot easier than you might expect. In addition, we have 
found that everyone who becomes involved, young or old, highly religious or 
moderately so, finds it to be a wonderful experience!  
 

An invitation is extended to...  
 those who are unbaptized 
 those baptized in the Catholic Church but have not received the sacraments of Eucharist and/or 

Confirmation  
 those baptized in another Christian Church who are interested in learning more about the Catholic Church  

We generally meet every second and fourth Wednesday of the month in the evenings from 6:45-8:00 p.m. 
Participants gather for sharing of the Sunday mass scripture readings. You are welcome to join us at any time 
throughout the year. To find out more, please contact the parish office at 386-6178. We will set up a date to meet 
with you to discuss your desire to take a closer look at the Catholic faith community.  
 

This summer at L’Église Historique in Grand Barachois, Caroline Kohn will be host to a series of lectures and 
question and answer sessions.  The title of her series is ‘Cultivating 
Peace of Mind: Untangling the Knots, Clearing the Way’.  
Each session will take place from 7:00 – 9:00 p.m.: 
Tuesday, July 17th - Depression and Anxiety 
Tuesday, Aug 14th – Relationships are a Mirror 
Monday, Sept 10th – Forgiveness and Letting Go 
Wednesday, Sept 19th – Mindfulness 
 

Knights of Columbus July Events! 
July 4th - Regular Council Meeting 7:00 in the basement. 
July 20th – Mid-summer BBQ & Social - All Knights and their wives are invited to a BBQ and social at 
the Dan Bohan Centre. Social starts at 5:00 p.m. with supper at 6:00 p.m. There will be no charge for 

the meal and menu will include burgers, fried onions, cheese, and condiments, with potato salad, lettuce and 
tomato, with fruit salad for dessert.  Anyone with food issues is asked to contact Ray March. 
 

TABS, TABS and more TABS!  We are now at a new total of 2,160,970!  Tabs were cashed in another 
$183.85 was donated to Breakfast Program at the Boys &Girls Club.  You people are totally TABulous! 

 
 

 

1350 Rte 133 
Grand Barachois 

 
Information: 

345-0887 

 

Admission is 
free! 

mailto:garyclow42@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friend, 
  
Harvest House Atlantic is excited to be hosting its fourth annual “Golf Classic” being held Thursday,  
July 5, 2018 at the Lakeside Golf & Country Club on the Old Shediac Road.  Registration is being held at 
noon, with a shot gun start at 1:00 p.m. We have several options for you to partner with us to help us 
reach the less fortunate in our community.  
 
1. Register Online Today at http://harvesthouseatlantic.org/golf-classic/ or by calling the office at 

(506)855-0626. $125 for an individual golfer or $500.00 for a team of four. (Includes green fees, golf 
cart, and Steak Dinner.)  

 
2. Sponsor a Hole! Your $300 sponsorship will be announced with signage on your designated hole. We 

also invite you set up a display and be present at your sponsored hole to promote your business.  
 
3. Donate a Door Prize. Or an item for our silent auction; being held at our post-round Steak Dinner.  
 
4. Make a General Donation If you are unable to participate and would like to make a general donation 

please visit: http://harvesthouseatlantic.org/golf-classic/donate/  
 
5. Last but not least…Help us spread the word! Invite a friend or colleague to support us!  
 
Looking forward to seeing you on the green!  
 
With regards,  
 
 
 
Cal Maskery  
Executive Director  
1-506-855-0626 

 

 
The Golf Classic ticket revenue supports the life-changing work of Harvest House Atlantic.  The proceeds 
from this event help to sustain and grow our Emergency Shelter, Step-Up Program and our 9-Month 
Recovery Program, as well as the numerous supporting services made available to those in need.   
Thank you for your continued and generous support! 
 
 

The HHA Golf Classic offers a unique, once-a-
year, golfing experience: a chance to show off your 
support for our community, and your golf prowess, 
at the same time!  Spend the day surrounded 
by people of similar interests, compassion, and 
conviction. 
 
Additionally, your ticket includes: Green Fee, Cart, a 
BBQ Supper, and More! We are excited to announce 
that the $10,000 “RBC Hole-in-One Challenge” will 
be returning again this year! 
 

http://harvesthouseatlantic.org/golf-classic/


Catechism - Help Needed! 
Karen is looking for anyone who would be willing to help ‘set right’ the pencil cases used by the 
children throughout the Catechism year.  All supplies (glue, scissors, eraser, markers, pencils, etc) need 
to be sorted into approximately 40 pencil cases.  We are hoping that someone would be willing to take 
everything home and work away at it over the summer. Please call the office (386-6178) if you don’t 

mind sharpening pencils  and can spare some time to get this done for us.  Thank you! 

 

Weekly Collection for all Churches 

Peoples Park Tower Chapel 
Church Support $325.00; Loose $113.00 

Maintenance Fund $75.00 

Holy Family (incl PADs) 
Church Support $1197.50; Loose $171.00 

Maintenance Fund $141.50 

St. Jude’s Church (incl PADs) 
Church Support $1499.00; Loose $64.50 

 Holy Ghost Church (incl PADs) 
Church Support $155.00; Loose $5.00 

Immaculate Heart of Mary Church (incl PADs) 
Church Support $3333.80; Loose $175.00 

Property Upkeep $492.50; Youth $98.50 
Social Action $192.50 

Thank you for your gifts to all of our churches! 
 

Going away for the summer?  You can set up a PAD for the summer months or you 
can leave envelopes with post-dated cheques enclosed at the office.  Give Anne a 
call at 386-6178 and thank you! 

 

Memorial gifts are a special way to give to the life and work of your church. These gifts can be made in memory of 

a loved one or to honour a living person. Please contact the parish office at any time if you have questions or if you wish 

to make a gift.  

During the month of June 2018, donations were made in loving memory of the following dearly departed:  

John Maxime Arseneault by Garth and Simone Berry of Immaculate Heart of Mary 

Eloi Robichaud by his loving wife, Arthenise Robichaud of Immaculate Heart of Mary 

Bill Todoschuk by Rose and Kevin Goddard of St. Jude’s 

 

 
 

From the Offices of Faith Development, Liturgy and Youth Faith Development 
Ellen at 857- 9952 or ellen.diocesemoncton@gmail.com; Trevor at 857-4879 or trevord.diocese@gmail.com 

 Deb at liturgymoncton@gmail.com 
 
The Office of Faith Development is now closed and will re-open Monday, August 28th.  Please contact Trevor 

Droesbeck with the Office of Youth Faith Development with any questions. 
 

Prayer Garden – Prayer nights have started on Sunday evenings at 6:30 p.m. 
and will continue until the month of October. For more information, contact 
Normand at 850-3841.  
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